From: Christopher Imlay

To: Anthony Serafini
Date: July 08, 2014

Subject:

Message:

| apologize for the confusion in the listing of frequencies.
Responding to the inquiry:

&quot;Please verify your frequencies. Are you asking for 412-420 MHz and 420-450 MHz? The
application text, frequencies and exhibit don't all match&quot;.

The frequency range 412-420 is NOT being requested. That was an error in the narrative exhibit. The
frequency ranges being requested are as listed in the technical portion of the FCC Application, namely:

420-450 MHz, 450-470 MHz, 470-512 MHz, 512-608 MHz, 608-698 MHz, 2025-2110 MHz, 2180-2290
MHz, and 2390-2400 MHz.

Thank you for the opportunity to clarify this and we apologize for the error.



